

On Sunday, February 28, nearly 75 Blessed Trinity parishioners gathered with architect Carl Posewitz to unveil the second stage of the "imagination," in our MaintainRenewImagine parish process.

Based on the discussion and suggestions made at the January 24 initial full parish meeting Mr. Posowitz provided a revised version of the initial ideas.

- The glass above the main entrance doors is suggested to be art glass. Discussion suggested art glass imaging the Blessed Trinity in some form.
- Redesign of the **current sacristy and reconciliation chapel** (enlarging the sacristy and reducing the size of the chapel.)

OTHER AREAS OF DISCUSSION BASED ON THE DIGITAL PRESENTATION:

Location of Mary "shrine"

Various options:

- 1. Northwest corner of worship space (where current doors are located);
- 2. In the West Window well;
- 3. Open panel south of window and construct "alcove" for image.
- 4. location of Music Ministry: Retain, with some adaptation, in the present location.

Remember to review the DIGITAL IMAGES presented at this gathering on the website:

blessedtrinitymissoula.org

REMEMBER—WE ARE IN THE IMAGINE PHASE OF OUR PLANNING PROCESS, BASED ON THE SUGGESTIONS RECEIVED AND AFFIRMED IN OUR "SITE VISIT REPORT."

No decisions are able to me made at this time; final plans will be affirmed after an entire **process** of "imagining together " is finished and a final goals are proposed. Those goals will necessarily include both short term needs and long term possibilities.

Next Full Parish Gathering will be announced after Easter.

ALL ARE WELCOME TO PARTICIPATE!